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TruMark Financial® Credit Union welcomes a new board of director
FORT WASHINGTON, Pa. — TruMark Financial® Credit Union has appointed Suzette Adams to its Board of Directors. Since 2018, Adams has served on the credit union’s Supervisory Committee. 
Adams is a manager in the utility industry and brings a strong financial background, having spent the early part of her career in public accounting. She holds a Bachelor of Science degree in accounting from Temple University’s Fox School of Business and a Master’s Degree in Business Administration from Eastern University. 
“We are excited to welcome Adams to the board of directors. Her wealth of experience will be invaluable as the credit union continues to grow and offer superior service to its members,” said Richard F. Stipa, TruMark Financial chief executive officer. 
Adams resides in Philadelphia with her husband and currently serves on the board of The Campaign for Working Families and volunteers for numerous charities. In her free time, Adams enjoys traveling and spending time with family and friends.

About TruMark Financial:
TruMark Financial is one of the strongest, most progressive credit unions in the nation, offering a full range of banking, investing, and insurance services to more than 128,000 members in Southeastern Pa.

Founded in 1939, TruMark Financial is headquartered in Fort Washington, Pa., and has approximately $2.6 billion in assets through its 24 branches, Call Center, and a suite of innovative online and mobile banking services online services. To learn more about TruMark Financial, visit www.trumarkonline.org or call 1-877-TRUMARK. Connect with TruMark Financial at www.facebook.com/trumarkonline and twitter.com/trumarkonline.

Editor’s Note: Caption for photo
TruMark Financial Chief Executive Officer Richard F. Stipa (Pictured far right) and Vice President of Public Relations and Government Affairs Chris Woods (second from l.) present a $30,000 donation check to Philabundance’s Director of Business Development S. Scott Smith and Chief Development Officer Sara Hertz.
